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Emmett Public School Foundation 
 
I want to thank Sue Beitia and the Emmett Public School Foundation for their continued support of the 
students and teachers in the Emmett School District.  Recently, the foundation awarded Mr. Greg 
Daniels $257.00 so he could purchase multimeters and the Electric Learning Lab.  Thank you again. 
 
The United States Air Force and the Professional Bull Riders Association 
 
With the help of the Air Force and the PBR, Emmett High School students were treated to a visit from a 
PBR bull rider and one of the top 10 PBR bulls in the world.  Conner Halverson, who is ranked as the 30th 
best bull rider in the world, signed autographs, answered questions, and took pictures with our 
students.  This was a great opportunity and experience for our students and we thank the United States 
Air Force for making this happen.  We also thank the PBR. 
 
Bleacher Project 
 
The bleachers are finished.  I want to thank Mr. Wood, Mr. Hyde, and the board of trustees for 
approving this project.  I also want to thank our private donor, who contributed $100,000.00 towards 
this project. 
 
SAT Test 
 
As reported in my February board report, the SAT test took place on March 26th.  Due to the fact that we 
did not require all juniors to take the SAT, we ended up testing approximately 60% of our juniors.  This 
equates to approximately 100 students.  Mrs. Korell, who is in charge of SAT testing, did an amazing job.  
I am also very appreciative of our tech department.  They were on site for the entire testing session to 
help with our technology needs and problems.  Thank you to everyone. 
 
We don’t know how our students performed just yet, but once I find out, I will update you. 
 
Registration and Scheduling 
 
Our registration window opened on April 1.  Once we have all students registered, we will begin to look 
at our class sizes and our instructional needs.  This, in turn, will guide us in building our master schedule.  
If you have any questions about this process, please feel free to give me a call at any time. 
 


